NORTHEAST NEIGHBORS & FRIENDS
BOARD MEETING
December 1, 2012

The board meeting for Northeast Neighbors & Friends was called to order at 8:53
a.m. by Linda Westergaard on Saturday, December 1, 2012, at Dahl’s. In
attendance at this meeting were Valerie Madison, Lorraine Eldredge, Linda
Westergaard, Norm Kamm, Bill Martin, and Marge Ramsey.

The first item of discussion was the holiday party for our meeting on Monday at
the library. Linda showed us the invitations she sent. The board approved the
expenditure of the invitations and the postage and Linda will bring the receipts.
Linda will pick up a plate of cookies, Norm will get the apple cider, and Carol
usually brings the decorations, etc. It always comes together.

Linda attended the meeting on Thursday regarding what the neighborhoods
are looking for in the new school superintendent. There was a public forum after
the meeting she attended.

Lorraine and Marge attended the meeting on the same evening regarding the
SCRUB program. They were just wanting to know how the program worked last
year and any ideas or comments we might have for the new SCRUB season.

There will be a meeting on December 20t regarding the closing of the streets on
the east side. Time of the meeting was unknown at the present time.

Neighborhood issues were then discussed at length.

Linda will bring 2013 calendars Monday evening for our meetings next year. It
appears that the only month we will have to change our meeting will be
September - from the 2nd to the 9th because of Labor Day.

The next board meeting will be Saturday, December 29th,

The meeting was adjourned at 9:50 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Marge Ramsey, Secretary/Treasurer



